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I.  Dual Enrollment / South Piedmont Community College Matters 

Team discussed a variety of details related to MRHS student participation in SPCC/dual 

enrollment/College & Career Promise courses.  Student participation has increased 

exponentially over the last six years. 

The team decided that for the 2020-21 school year, that all Juniors must do all SPCC 

online coursework at MRHS in the distance lab.  

Seniors will have the opportunity to do SPCC online coursework off-site with parent 

permission, if the student has successfully completed an SPCC online course previously.  Prior 

success is defined as having earned transferable college credit, which is a C or higher.  

II. Attendance Policy Matters 

To supplement the district’s current student attendance policy, the following decisions 

were made: 

-Team decided that attendance notes must be returned within 5 business days of any 

absence(s). 

-Team decided that a limit of 3 absences per course will be excusable by parent note 

related to sickness.  (Extenuating circumstances such as documentation of a chronic condition 

will be taken into consideration.) 

-These supplements to policy will allow us to determine exam exemption status more effectively 

and for us to function more efficiently overall with attendance-related procedures.  The current 

policy leaves room for parents to submit an unlimited number of parent notes related to sickness 

many weeks or months after the absences occurred. 



III. Community Read 2020​-Decided that Community Read Day for 2020, based on the 

themes of the book ​Wonder​ will be timed near our ½ day on March 19, 2020. 

 
 


